
MINUTES 

 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 

Site Walk: 230 Commerce Way  

 

 

3:30 p.m.                                                                              April 17, 2019 

                                                                                                     

MEMBERS PRESENT:   Members: Barbara McMillan, Samantha Collins, Allison Tanner, 
Adrianne Harrison; Alternate: Jessica Blasko 

 

MEMBERS ABSENT:  Chairman Steve Miller; Vice Chairman MaryAnn Blanchard; 
Member: Nathalie Morison 

     
ALSO PRESENT                  Peter Britz, Environmental Planner/Sustainability Coordinator; 

Polly Henkel, Planning Board Member; Bob Uhlig, Halvorson 

Design; Jim Gove, Gove Environmental Services, Inc.; Eric 
Nelson, The Kane Company; Scott Decost, The Kane Company;   

 
 

 
A site walk was held at 230 Commerce Way in connection with a Work Session that was filed 
with the Conservation Commission. Information regarding the removal of invasive species at the 

site and future trail construction were reviewed with members from both the Conservation 
Commission and the Planning Board as well as City Staff. There was no action taken by the 

Commission. 
 
 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

 
Izak Gilbo  

Portsmouth Planning Department 
Administrative Clerk 
 

 

 


